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Review Conferences and Formal Hearings Through May 17, 2020

(DWC) issued a statement cancelling all in-person benefit review conferences
and formal hearings. Initially, the cancellation was through April 20, 2020, but
is now extended through May 17, 2020.

In an effort to address the claims with cancelled hearings, the DWC s
permitting videoconference proceedings. Once a secure method to conduct
proceedings is implemented, any counsel wishing to participate in a hearing via
videoconference should contact the assigned administrative law judge to
schedule.

A copy of the response may be found here.

Questions? Contact one of MGC's workers' compensation attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation. Past success does not indicate likelihood of success in any future
legal representation.
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https://labor.ky.gov/Documents/COVID%2019%20Videoconferencing.pdf
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/y0usCNk8KmtVLQkEHRHqBt
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